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Hello! 
 
Welcome to CAB+! 
 
 
We are very excited that you will be joining us in September. I am writing to you to introduce 
myself and to give you some information about life in CAB+. My name is Mr Hunt and I am 
the Associate Assistant Principal for Inclusion and SENCo at City Academy. CAB+ is a 
Resource Base at City Academy. We have 20 students across years 7 to 11. Our Resource 
Base manager is Pat Sheridan. 
 
You will be following the same overall curriculum as our mainstream students at City 
Academy, with some changes to make sure that we are supporting you as much as possible 
during your time at City Academy. Some of your lessons will be in our Resource Base in 
small groups, and some of your lessons will be mixed with the rest of year 7 in our 
mainstream classes.   
 
You will be learning lots of exciting things, such as learning to speak Spanish, fun 
experiments in Science, learning how to cook during Catering lessons, studying exciting 
stories in English, learning life skills in PSHE... the list goes on and on! We also have a 
space for you to come at break and lunchtime if you would like to. We have games you can 
play, crafts you can make, colouring to do and comfy armchairs for you to relax in!  
 
We are very much looking forward to getting to know you, and your families. We will be 
speaking to your parents or carers in the next few weeks, but if you have any questions 
beforehand, please ask your parents or carers to email us. Our email addresses are at the 
bottom of this letter. We hope that we will be able to see you in person very soon! 
 
 
From Mr Hunt – AAP for Inclusion / SENCo, and Mrs Sheridan – CAB+ Manager 
 
nick.hunt@clf.uk 
patricia.sheridan@clf.uk 
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